
Leaving the neighborhood

In 1954 the house on Mountain Avenue was sold, and we 
moved to another section of Scotch Plains. The house was 
beautiful, and my parents lived to enjoy it for many years.

The memories from the old house on Mountain Avenue 
lingered on. We left behind a culture; our friends and 
neigbors became distant.


